
 

 

 

 

26 August 2013 
 

To the Inner Western Suburbs Netball Association 
Important information about upcoming  

electricity works in Cintra Park 

 

 
Dear members, 
 
Homebush to Rozelle cable project 
 
Ausgrid is planning to lay new 132,000 volt cables between Homebush and Rozelle. The project 
is required to replace older cables before they become unreliable and is part of our plans to 
maintain a safe and reliable electricity supply across the inner west. 
 
As you may know from our recent fact sheet, part of the cable route includes a bore crossing 
under the Cintra Park canal.  
 
Bore under Cintra Park canal – September to November 2013  

• UEA on behalf of Ausgrid is planning to start work in the week starting 2 September. 

• The first week will involve safely establishing the work sites and completing further 
ground investigations.  

• A compound will be established within the Crane Street car park (as shown on the map 
over the page) and another compound will be located in Cintra Park.  

• From 9 September, boring will start between the compounds, starting from the Crane 
Street car park  

• The boring is planned for completion in November, pending weather and site 
conditions.  

• Activities include the bore under the canal, then welding the conduits (pipes which will 
carry the cables) together and pulling them through the bore. 

 
Trenching – November to December 2013  

• After the bore has been completed, trenches will be excavated and conduits installed 
from the Cintra Park compound to the edge of the park and then from the Crane Street 
car park compound to the end of the car park.  

• Trenching, backfilling and resurfacing will take approximately three weeks. 
 
Restoration – December 2013 to April 2014 

• All work to restore affected areas will be completed by City of Canada Bay.  

• This will include restoration of grass areas as well as the asphalting of four netball 
courts following construction.  

• Council will asphalt another four netball courts at this time.  

• Four alternate grass netball courts will also be established on behalf of Ausgrid for use 
during construction. 

 
Cable installation – date to be confirmed 

• Ausgrid will return to install cables in local streets as part of the Homebush to Rozelle 
cable project during 2014. 

• We will be in touch in advance with more information about this work, such as 
timeframes and what to expect during construction.  

 
How this work may affect you? 

• Normal work hours are Monday to Friday 7am to 6pm and Saturdays from 8am to 1pm, 
however work is planned to be completed during the week only.  

• If work needs to be completed outside our normal work hours we will let you know in 
advance. 

• Pedestrian access around our work sites will be maintained at all times 
 
Ausgrid apologises for any inconvenience that this work may cause you. Ausgrid and our 
contractors will work to mimimse the impact of the construction work. 



 
If you have any enquiries, please contact the project team on 1800 214 193 or via email, 
majorprojects@ausgrid.com.au. For more information about the project, including route maps, 
please go to wwww.ausgrid.com.au/homebushtorozelle. 
 
 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Fleur Laurence 

Major Projects 

Ausgrid 

 

 

 

 
                                                                   Indicative map of Cintra Park and the Crane Street car park 


